
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Update 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The Ice Palace Figure Skating Club is acutely aware of the rapidly evolving public health 
concerns with regard to COVID-19.  In order to minimize transmission of COVID-19, we will be 
suspending all programs effective immediately.  
 
We will contact you soon with information about account adjustments to reflect the missed 
sessions.  
 
The health and safety of our membership is our top priority.  We will continue to closely monitor 
the COVID-19 situation and provide updates as more information becomes available.  If you 
have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at info@icepalace.ca.   
 
We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.  
 
Ravi Walia 
Ice Palace FSC Director 

 
 


